
A Family Council for the  
ABC Long-Term Care Community! 

 

Are you interested in meeting with other residents' family members to 
discuss our common concerns and hopes for our residents in the ABC 
Long-Term Care Community?   

A family council can play an important role in bringing forward concerns, requesting 
improvements, supporting new family members and residents, and supporting the 
facility staff to make care and life at ABC the best it can be for our residents. 

   

 

 

We will have an initial meeting to assess interest among the families of our residents 
Tuesday March 1, 6:30-7:30 p.m., at ABC LTC in the Chapel area.  
  
If you are interested but cannot make that meeting time, please let us know.   
You can reach me, Kim Browning, at kimsbrowning@gmail.com. 

 
 
Please remember that all visitors must be screened, and if we are having any COVID 
outbreaks in the community this meeting will be cancelled. Please also remember to 
always wear your masks in the community.  
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